
From: sender@olivesoftware.com [mailto:sender@olivesoftware.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 9:26 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Page A13 in Wednesday, April 20, 2016 issue of The Oregonian 
 
Please see Page A12 in Wednesday, April 20, 2016 issue of The Oregonian 
This (Research back benefits of living near nature) is another reason why the planning and 
sustainability commission should not allow the rezoning in Richmond from R5 to R2.5. Laura 
Miller, MD 4042 SE Franklin Portland, Oregon 97202 503 238-2921 
 


